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DECEMBER 2014
Flu vaccination

All children whose parents completed and returned the forms sent out by the local

nursing team will be vaccinated on Wednesday 3rd or Thursday 4th of December in

school.

Open Day

Wednesday 10th December


6.30-7.30pm 
We welcome new parents to our school, to visit and see where the teaching and
 learning goes on.
The Carol Singers should be in school for 6.10pm
Christmas Concerts ….in school

Nursery concert



Tuesday 16th December

09.30am
Foundation Stage, P1, P1 & 2, P2

Friday 19th December

09.30am
Key Stage 1, P3 & P4


Thursday 18th December
09.30am

Carol Service     ….  in Saint James Church

Key Stage 2, P5, P5, P6 and P7

Wednesday 17th December
10.00am 
This will be held in the church. 
Parents/grandparents/guardians, you should leave the children over to the church

for 09.30am and you are invited to be part of our Carol Service which begins at

10.00am 
Afterwards the children of Key Stage 2 may go home with their parents.
Parents, in the interests of safety, please notify the teacher beforehand should you
wish to bring the wee ones home.

Singing Carols in the local community
Our school carol singers will sing at Jordanstown Nursing Home, Rathcoole Day
 Centre and Abbeylands Nursing Home on Wednesday 10th December.
A small group of singers from our Pupils’ Council will also sing carols at Whiteabbey
Hospital on the morning of Thursday 18th December.

Confirmation

The parishes of Saint James and Greencastle will celebrate the sacrament of confirmation at 11.00am on Saturday 7th February 2015.

Christmas Dinners

Thanks to all parents who ordered and paid in time. 

The boys and girls will have their dinner on Wednesday 10th December.

Staff Development Closure

The primary school and nursery unit will close, after dinners, for staff  development on Thursday 11th December at 12noon.

Coffee Morning

Last year, we held coffee mornings for parents whose children are on the ASD Spectrum. We would like to start these again as we feel it provided an opportunity for parents to meet and support each other. The next coffee morning will be on Monday 12 January 2015 at 9.00am in the staff room.  Please let Mrs Cunningham know if you will be joining us.

      School holidays
The school will close for the Christmas holidays on Tuesday 23rd December at 12noon.
The school will reopen in 2015 on Wednesday 7th January at the normal time.

Wishing all our pupils, parents, grandparents and guardians a very holy, happy and peaceful Christmas and looking forward to more learning in 2015. 

